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O’odham/Piipaash Phrase of the Month 

 

 S’he:kig Jioṣ ’alidag ma:sig taṣ! (O’odham)  
Yoos xumay nyshnyaash xotk! (Piipaash) 

 

Merry Christmas! (English) 

1: Higher Education First 
Friday Chat, 10AM 
 

4 & 18: SRS Education Board Mtg, 5:15PM 
 

6: Parenting a Child with Autism workshop, 
Education Board Room, 4-6PM  

 

7: College Day—wear your college gear! 
 

7: Santa’s Safety Workshop, ECEC Bus Loop, 3-5PM 

 

7: Soda With Security, ALA Lecture Hall, 5:30-7PM 
 

11: ECEC Policy Council meeting, Education Board 
Room, 5:30-7:30PM 
 

12: NYCP Reading All the Way Drive-Thru event, 
ALA North Parking Lot, 6-8PM 
 

14: Holiday Make-N-Take, ECEC Gathering Place, 
7:30-9:30AM 
 

14: Baby’s First Indigenous Foods, ECEC Gathering 
Place, 5-6PM 

 

21: ECEC Winter Wonderland, 10AM-Noon 
 

22: ECEC Staff PD/No Students 

 

25 & 26: Christmas Observance/SRS CLOSED 
 

27-29: ECEC Winter Break/Childcare Available 

 

JANUARY 
1: New Year’s Day/SRS CLOSED 
 

2-5: ECEC Winter Break/Childcare Available 
 

8: Staff Development/No Students 
 

8: ECEC Policy Council meeting, Education Board 
Room, 5:30-7:30PM 
 

9: ECEC Children Return 
 

10, 17, 24 & 31: Early Release at 12:30PM  
 

12: Higher Education First Friday Chat, 10AM 
 

15: Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., Day/SRS CLOSED 
 

16: SRS Education Board Mtg, 5:15PM 
 

23: Literacy Shirt Day 
 

23: ECEC Men’s Gathering, 3:30-4:30PM  
 

25: ECEC ReadyRosie Workshop, 8:30AM & 
4:30PM 
 

31: ECEC Pre-K Cap & Gown Pictures 
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… [B]eing open and amenable to new ideas, ways of thinking, and new opportunities is 
imperative if we are to continue to thrive.  — SRPMIC President Martin Harvier 

ECEC CLOSURE MARCH 18-22, 2024 
The ECEC will be CLOSED during Spring Break, March 18-22, 2024. The ECEC 
will NOT be able to provide child care assistance during this time. The closure 
is due to a planned electrical shutdown for the entire campus. ECEC staff will 
participate in important professional development off-site at the Conscious 
Discipline Academy, for which there may be opportunity for parents to attend; 
reach out to your Family Advocate if you are interested in participating. 
 

All ECEC families are asked to sign off that they are aware of the closure; you 
may do this on-site at the ECEC front desk, or sign the letter located on our 
website and print or email it to Carmen.Briones@saltriverschools.org. 
Additionally, families will be responsible for finding alternative care March 18-
22. Questions? Call the ECEC at 480-362-2200. 
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Attendance Hotline 
480-362-2239 

 

If leaving a message, please 
include: 
 

 Child’s Name & Classroom 
 

 Your (Caller’s) Name 
 

 Reason for Absence 

COVID-19 & FLU vaccine 
clinics are available by 

appointment and open to 
SRPMIC-enrolled children and 
Community resident children. 
Call the COVID-19 Hotline at 

480-362-2603. 

Follow, like & share 
@SaltRiverSchools! 
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ECEC POLICY COUNCIL: Scan the QR code with your mobile 
device and learn more about what the Policy Council does and 
upcoming meeting dates. Or visit ECEC.SaltRiverSchools.org. 
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